CROQUE?

CROQUET NSW

Information for CNSW Members – April 2017

Due to the varied availability of Directors, Board business for April was conducted by circulating email.

Items of interest for CNSW Members that were discussed/agreed to are:

- The number of regions to be 9 regions with their composition reflecting the input received from clubs.
- CNSW Policy on Schools Croquet agreed to in principle with some slight editing required.
- CNSW Privacy Policy accepted. To be posted on website
- SDR-GC Budget agreed to on the basis of some minor clarification.
- A meeting with CNSW Officers and Committee Chairs has been scheduled for 27th or 28th May. Venue and program to be confirmed.
- The position description for the CNSW Complaints Officer was agreed to.
- A revised hosting document has been received from the Tournament Committee and was agreed to.
- Development of the CNSW website/database to continue with the next enhancement being to introduce the ability for individuals to sign in and update their personal details.

Secretary CNSW